
June Chamber Meeting 2024 

The June meeting was held at Rosemary & Rust at Noon on June 19, 2024.  There were 7 people in 

attendance.  The treasurer’s report was read by Renee with a balance of 17,635.61.  Mayor Robin Wilt 

reported the train depot is raising money to put in a kitchen in hopes of increasing rentals.  Jessie 

Havens suggested a $500 donation.  Renee Ford approved and Shelley Postin seconded.  Renee will send 

the check. 

Jessie reported Maedco, Axline and Groutage Bookkeeping as new members.  We are up to 13 members 

at this time.  Chandler’s Floral had their grand opening on June 10.  Jessie will email a membership 

application along with some Chamber info.  

The group had a discussion on some upcoming activities for the summer months.  Shelley offered to 

sponsor a movie in the park.  She will look into this and keep us posted.  Devon Raleigh from the 

Bushnell Park Board has volunteered their screen and projector.  The chamber would like to pass out a 

business coupon book to local residents that participate in these activities.  Sasha Chambers would be 

willing to host a before hours. 

The Fall Festival was also discussed.  We have thoughts of bringing back the “vendor tent”.  We will look 

into green space on W. Main for the event or possibly the parking lot area near the depot.  Jessie will 

contact Dave Stuaan to discuss. 

Mayor Wilt suggested a contest to name the greenspace. 

The next Bushnell Chamber meeting will be Wednesday July 11 at Rosemary & Rust at noon.   

 

Jessie Havens, President 

 

 


